
WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION
NOTICE

The Town of Brunswick Water Department will be installing a new valve in the 
16-inch water main servicing the Brunswick Pump Station on North Lake Avenue. 
This work will be done on Friday October 25th 2024 from 9:00 am to 
approximately 3:00 PM. This will require a temporary interruption in the water 
service to your home.  As a precaution it is recommended that you boil your water 
used for cooking and drinking until Monday October 28th. See the Town web site 
for more information.
 
The Water Department of the Town of Brunswick apologizes for any 
inconvenience this may cause our customers   Please set aside water for drinking 
and flushing your facilities as required.

There will also be the potential for the water to be discolored from disturbed iron 
sediments in the water line.   Please check your water before doing laundry for 
discoloration.  Flush your water pipes either through a hose spigot or your bathtub 
faucet.

 If you should experience reduced water pressure in your water faucets after water 
service has been restored, check all faucets by removing the water saver and 
protective screen on the faucet and rinse out the line, reinstall the water saver and 
screen after the line has been run for a few minutes.  Sediment caught in the screen
is the most common cause for reduced water pressure in your home.

If you have any questions, please the Water Department at 279-3461 Ext 114.

William L. Bradley
Superintendent of Water, Town of Brunswick


